
           At  St. Luke | Mondays | 3:00—4:15 PM 

Who Should Attend 

Any student, grades K—8, interested in 
learning chess, or increasing his/her 
knowledge of chess. 

Chess Club 

Why Chess? 

Chess study has shown to: 

 Increase math skill, memory, and

self  confidence

 Improve patience, concentration,

and build sportsmanship 

February 4th through April 15th, 2019 | No class Feb. 18th 

Sign Up
Click here to 

register.

For more information, visit us at www.chess4life.com / 425-283-0549

or contact Kristen Guberman (St. Luke parent, Chess Club coordinator) 
Kristen@PrimaryGoals.com / 425-273-3716

Tuition 

$159.00 

https://chess4life.configio.com/pd/8835/st-luke-elementary-chess-club-winter-2019?diid=8837#Detail



